Thank you for the notification Andrew.

Just for the record this is to confirm that the Parklands did consider the proposal and concluded that there were no major issues or potential adverse impacts
on the Parklands that warranted a formal submission.

Please though continue to inform us if there are any changes to the proposal.
Geoff

Geoff Reinhard
Manager Planning
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